
May 21, 2023 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Thank you to our students, teachers, staff, and families for an incredible and joyous 
graduation last week! Congratulations to the Hollins High Class of 2023 and for their 
outstanding contributions to our school and community. We wish them the best of 
luck, success, good health and accomplishments as they move on to the next phase 
of their lives 

 Next week is underclassman exam week. Exam schedule is attached to this 
communication and can be found on our school’s website 

o Monday we will have review periods 1 and 3 and administer exams 5th and 
7th period 

o Permit to leaves should be limited during exams week. IF you have a PTL – 
please bring it in to the AP office first thing in the morning to minimize 
disruptions during exams 

o ELP is finished and will not be offered last week of school 
 Students in grades 9-11 need to self-renew their PCS issued computers. Information 

on how to complete process has been communicated to families and students. We 
have many students who have yet to do so. If you have problems with the process, 
please inform our Tech Coordinator Mr. Blanchard 

 Last day for students is Thursday May 25 with an early release of 11:55 am Buses 
will roll at 12:05 pm 

 Summer Bridge will be starting at the end of school this summer. We will be offering 
Algebra Credit Recover, Algebra EOC Prep, ACT math and reading prep. Flyer for 
ACT is attached to this communication. Information about Summer Bridge can be 
found on our school’s website 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 
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